Press Releases: Elections in Bhutan

Press Statement
Heather Nauert

Department Spokesperson

Washington, DC
October 21, 2018

The United States congratulates the people of Bhutan on the conclusion of
successful national elections, and Dr. Lotay Tshering on the victory of his
party. The United States commends the evolution of democracy in Bhutan, which
has been an inspiration to the region. We look forward to working with Dr.
Tshering and his government to further develop friendly relations between our
countries and our peoples.
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